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PCS Front Line issue 3

Welcome to Frontline, the journal for PCS members in the Home Office group. This
edition has been compiled by the newly elected group editorial board and
includes several articles that I’m sure every member of the group will find to be of
interest.

In this issue

PCS responds to protect members following far-right targeting Home
Office locations
Group secretary Mike Jones reflects on the recent spate of far-right riots.

The Home Office repeatedly fails in its disability obligations
New editorial board member Paddy Silke discusses the department’s reluctance
to implement reasonable adjustments.

Strike breaking legislation to be repealed following PCS campaign
Group secretary Mike Jones on scrapping the Strikes (Minimum Service Levels)
Act 2023.

What the union did for me and my pension
New editorial board member Louise Greenall writes about her personal
experience at an online webinar.
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